From: Ivan Sharroc

Sent: 18 September 2022 14:47

To: Leela Muthoora

Cc: Jenna Litherland; Ramesh Depala; James Slater (ClIr); Elizabeth Richardson EXTN;
EXT 4 Phil Gladstone; EXTN 4 Charlie Goldblatt; Susie Sharrock: Ivan Sharrock

Subject: 2021/5066/P re-consultation

Categories: Validation

[EXTERNAL EMATL] Bewarc — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Pleasc take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify vour password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

Dear Leela Muthoora

We are sure you will be posting our comments on the website soon and we wanted to add a small postscript
to our letter of the 28th August.

"Since the middle of August there has been a remarkable change in the conditions of our amenity at No. 9
Burghley Rd.

There has been hardly anybody walking on the roof of No. 11°s LDC extension and the 160 year old
peaceful atmosphere has returned to our close neighbourhood, something we had enjoyed for our first 20
years living here since 1987.

Long may this state of calm exist."

Best regards

Ivan & Suzanne Sharrock



